
President Ilves received an invitation to the 5th World Congress of Finno-Ugric Peoples
Friday, 23 May 2008 12:16

An invitation arrived yesterday in the Office of the President for the Estonian Head of State to
participate in the 5th World Congress of Finno-Ugric Peoples, which will take place on June 28
– July 1, 2008 in Hantõ-Mansiiski.

      

President Toomas Hendrik Ilves plans to attend the Congress. The details of the visit will be
determined next week.
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